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Senator Darling:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This
bill is similar to 2001 Assembly Bill 320, except that it removes the provisions that
relate to “family members of managing employees” and adds a reporting provision for
the Department of Revenue, or requested in the instructions.
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